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Dear prof. Meyers, 
 
On behalf of the authors, I would like to thank the reviewers for their thorough review of our 
manuscript and their constructive feedback. We have done our best to address the concerns 
raised by the reviewers in the revised manuscript. 
 
All the comments raised by the reviewers are addressed individually in the Response to 
Reviewers document. Furthermore, we have included an updated manuscript, as well as a 
file showing the changes made to the manuscript. We believe that this manuscript is now 
suitable for publication in Wind Energy Science.  
 
We thank you for your efforts in editing this publication and look forward to hearing from you 
in due course. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
On behalf of all the authors, 
 
Dr. Joeri Frederik 
Postdoctoral researcher 


